
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THANK YOU GOES OUT TO THE SDACD DISTRICT CAPACITY COMMITTEE FOR 
ALLOWING THE USE OF YOUR INFORMATION ON PARNTER AGENCIES AND 
UPDATING INFORMATION, THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO SHARED SAMPLE 
DOCUMENTS AND THOSE WHO GAVE INPUT AND PROOF READ AS THIS PROJECT 
MOVED FORWARD. 


